This last year has taken a toll on our trust of each other and our public officials. We are all doing our best to "do the right thing", but
that looks different to each of us. We need diverse voices in our state government to help us come to respectful agreements for our
beautiful state and her people. Please give Mike Nearman the benefit of the doubt and vote no.



